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TO: All students and employees 

FROM: David Agnew, President 

RE: Masking protocol effective May 1, 2022

As the term comes to a close, a warm congratulations to students successfully completing

their program. And a huge thank you to the faculty, support staff and administrators who

were part of that success.

While many students will be graduating or resuming their studies in the fall, thousands of

new and returning students will be joining us for the May term, which starts for full-time

students on May 9.

I wanted to update everyone on our masking protocol when coming on campus.

We had hoped to relax our masking protocol. But with continuing significant community

transmission of COVID-19, and strong recommendations from public health authorities, we

will continue to require masks to be worn on all Seneca campuses in common areas as well

as in teaching and learning spaces.

The masking protocol will remain in place for the May term. Other details about our

vaccination policy and safety protocols can be found online.

Seneca will continue to make your health and safety our top priority.

Visit our COVID-19 site for more information. 

Please direct questions to health@senecacollege.ca. 
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